
505 Washington St. Apt B2 

Oregon City, OR 97038 

 

Dear Chairman Golden and committee, 

I am writing to express opposition to SB 1534. As an Oregon landowner of timbered property in 
southern Clackamas County, I believe this bill needs further study. While some elements might prove 
beneficial to rural Oregon, other areas are far too broad. I would urge careful consideration and more 
input to refine and modify the bill before proceeding.  

I hope you will consider seeking more advice from small timber owners and farmers before going 
further.  

Margaret Mills 

Oregon City, OR  


